
 
 
 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continuous patronage to Sheraton Okinawa Sunmarina Resort.   

 

Please be informed that there will be a scheduled closure for Japanese Bath & Sauna (male) and 

Sheraton Fitness located in Wellness Spa & Nuchigusui, due to a private function from January 28 

to February 28, 2022. 

 

Japanese Bath & Sauna (male): Not available from 4:00 PM to 6:00 PM 

Sheraton Fitness: Not available from 5:00 AM-8:30 AM 

*Time is subject to change. 

 

We apologize for any inconveniences this may cause. Thank you for your understanding and 

cooperation.  

 

 

General Manager 




